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to Planning  Inspector
I wish to make a representation on the Mansfield Bowling Club Appeal
(APP/X5210/W/16/3153454),
 
From Jane Steedman 8 Bramshill Gardens NW5 1JH
Dear Ms Walsh,
Ref: Mansfield Bowling Club NW5 – 2015/1444/ P
I wish to register objections by the end of August as a local resident.

site is designated for leisure use: I call on Camden to safeguard sport/leisure sites,
and to protect them for the future.
MBC have not done enough research into viable sporting alternatives for the site.
This is crowding the site with a dense development of luxury housing, this is not an
enabling development.
MBC have designed the site so that the ‘open space’ can be closed off from the local
community
MBC claim to offer to develop the Kenlyn tennis club as part of their plan, but they
have made no binding commitments to stand by this. There must be tighter
protection for whatever open space is left.

This site is open space to benefit the local community; it was gifted to the area for this
purpose by the heirs of Burdett-Coutts. If housing is on it, such housing should genuinely be
for the community and of modest scale to allow for open space to remain as a community
asset.
Jane Steedman
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